
NOTICE OF PROPOSALS

A world class city with a thriving and inclusive economy where everyone can 
flourish and benefit from the city’s success.

City Centre 
(Traffic Management) Order 2010 
(Variation No.29 – GHA Parking Areas) Order 202_
Glasgow City Council proposes to consider the introduction of the above 
named Traffic Regulation Order in terms of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 
1984, as amended.
The roads affected by these proposals are located within Glasgow City Centre.
THE LIST OF ROADS AFFECTED BY THESE PROPOSALS ARE:
Glebe Court, Grafton Place, Kennedy Street, McAslin Court,  
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 1-8 Kennedy Path),  
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 10-20 Kennedy Path),  
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 22-28 Kennedy Path), 
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 319-329 Kennedy Street), 
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 1-15 St Mungo Avenue),  
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 17-19 St Mungo Avenue), 
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 21-23 St Mungo Avenue), 
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 25-27 St Mungo Avenue), 
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 29-31 St Mungo Avenue), 
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 33-37 St Mungo Avenue), 
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 39-43 St Mungo Avenue), 
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 55-61 St Mungo Avenue), 
Unnamed Parking Area (servicing numbers 63-65 St Mungo Avenue).
DETAILS OF THE PROPOSALS ARE AS FOLLOWS:
•	 No waiting and no loading/unloading at any time
Further information and copies of the relevant maps, statement of reasons and 
detailed report can be viewed online at www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedTRO.
Any person wishing to object to the proposed Order must submit this in writing 
to: Andrew Mollon, Head of Roads, Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and  
Sustainability, Exchange House, 231 George Street, Glasgow, G1 1RX or 
email lestraffic@glasgow.gov.uk and it must be received by Tuesday 
3 August 2021.
It is the responsibility of the person making the objection to ensure that the 
Council receive it by the date stated above.
Glasgow City Council asks that all persons making a written submission state 
their name and address. All objections must be made in writing and must 
contain a written statement of the grounds of the objection.
Support of the proposals can also be submitted using the above  
contact details.
www.glasgow.gov.uk
Annemarie O’Donnell, Chief Executive,  
City Chambers, George Square, Glasgow, G2 1DU


